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28th August 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In order to ensure a smooth transition back to school for all students in September we have planned for a 
phased return for different year groups. This will inevitably mean that some students will have to work remotely 
from home using resources provided by their classroom teacher. This will only be for the first week of the 
school term and all students will be expected to attend school every day, from Wednesday 9th September. 
 
Teachers will be using Class Charts to set student work and students should follow their usual timetable for the 
remote learning days.  Each child will be sign-posted to a link onto Class Charts to a pre-recorded session which 
will also include a follow up activity. Students will be expected to upload evidence onto Class Charts to show 
that they have completed the remote learning follow up task. Completion of the work set and uploaded onto 
Class Charts will be recorded and monitored for attendance purposes.  All students are expected to complete 
and upload either completed work or a photograph showing evidence of the work produced.  
 
Year 9 and 10 have been set Pre-academic home learning for Monday 7th September. This will be set on Class 
Charts and uploaded where possible on the same day. There are three tasks to choose from; Current Affairs, 
COVID 19 or Physical Activity.  
 
If your child has any issues with accessing work on Class Charts, they should inform their form tutor during the 
form time sessions on their first day back into school.  
 
The safety and well-being of our students is our most important priority and we thank you for your support in 
helping us to deliver remote learning during the first week of the school term. 
 
If you do have any questions regarding our remote learning provision then please do feel free to contact me on 
newmand@haileyburyturnford.com.  
 
Yours faithfully 
Miss D Newman  
Assistant Principal 
 

 
 

Friday 4th September   
(Week 2) 

Monday 7th September 
(Week 1)   

Tuesday 
8th September   

Wednesday 
9th September   

Year 7  In school – 8:35am In school – 8:35am In school – 8:35am In school – 8:35am 

Year 8  Home  In school – 8:35am Remote learning  In school – 8:35am 

Year 9  Home  Home (pre-academic year 
home learning challenge 
linked to current affairs)  

In school – 8:5am In school – 8:55am 

Year 10  Home  Home (pre-academic year 
home learning challenge 
linked to current affairs)  

In school – 8:55am In school – 8:55am 

Year 11  Home  In school – 8:25am Remote learning In school-8:25am 

Year 12  In school -11.00am – 
1.10pm  

 Remote learning  Remote learning In school-8:40am 

Year 13  Home  In school - 11.00am – 
1.10pm  

Remote learning In school- 8:40am 
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